
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Welcome Back to the new half term. I hope you enjoyed a good break last week. 

 

 

 

With the pandemic still very much with us and the new lockdown procedures being put in place from 

Thursday, I would strongly advise wearing a mask when dropping off and picking up your children at 

school. With the large number of adults gathering at the gates, it is often impossible to carry out social 

distancing and therefore mask wearing will help you to be protected and will protect others. 

 

 

 

Winter Weather 

 

With the colder weather approaching, you may now prefer to send your child to school in boots or strong 

shoes. If this is the case, please send their training shoes/PE shoes in a named bag, Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Facebook Page 

 

Our Howletch Lane Primary School Facebook page is due to go live this week. This will be used to improve 

communication from the school to parents. 

However, if you have any queries or need to speak to a member of staff, please continue to contact the 

school office by phone or email as follows; 

o.howletch200@durhamlearning.net 

 

 
 

H Adair.  
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